Steven Seee

From: M Whiteside <montywhiteside@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:37 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill H5859

Please pass this bill. It is imperative to have an easier pathway for small entrepreneurial expansion in the state. It would
mean substantial cost savings in rural Rl where running to an existing well can cost in the ten to hundreds of thousand
dollars. Steps like this will make it easier to expand the economic growth, or at least make it more attractive to small
businesses to move or start here.



